

Headteacher: Mr J Rakowski BSc. Hons, NPQH **Deputy Headteacher:** Mrs C Kenny BEd. Hons

Thursday 8th September 2022

Dear Parent,

Re: High School Open Days

Your child's time at St. Joseph's is slowly drawing to an end which means that you need to plan for the next stage in their education.

I have attached the High School Open Day schedules to the email so please make use of the open days/evening sessions to help inform you about the secondary schools. The open days/evening are invaluable to help you make your final choices for next year. I have not included any private or grammar schools, you will need to seek that information out for yourselves if that is your intended pathway for your child.

At 7.10pm on Tuesday 13th September, I am holding a Secondary Transfer Meeting in the Junior Hall for Year 6 parents (no children) to learn more about the process of applying for secondary school.

I hope to see as many Year 6 parents as possible at the meeting.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any further information.

Yours faithfully,

Hast

Julian Rakowski Headteacher